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Voting from home with Oregon's vote by mail system has increased voter turnout. 

This is because we have time to read the voter's pamphlet and research candidates 

and measures before we vote. Drop the completed ballot in the mail or an official 

drop box by 8 pm on election day. Eliminating vote by mail will severely 

disenfranchise voters everywhere making it more difficult to vote because voting 

would be only on one day. Those days are long gone. 


